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John Whipple

From: Dan Rubin

Sent: Wednesday, September 08, 2004 2:52 PM
To: John Whipple

Subject: FW: response to IPRA request

HERE'S MY SELF-EXPLANATORY EMAIL TO CONE:

----- Original Message-----

From: Dan Rubin

Sent: Tuesday, September 07, 2004 12:45 PM
To: scone

Cc: Tanya Trujillo

Subject: response to IPRA request

Dear Steve:

As we discussed, below is a list of the documents that are responsive
to your IPRA request dated August 22, 2004. As we also discussed, I
describe the documents as specifically as I can as a courtesy to you in
advance of your trip to Santa Fe, but due to the voluminous nature of
the documents, I cannot in some cases describe each document. Please
note that ISC is not withholding any documents as privileged.

We provide the following documents for inspection and copying:

1. All documents you previously requested and inspected pursuant to
your request of March 17, 2004;

2. Email from John D'Antonio to the Farmington Daily Times;

3. Draft study of effects of provisions of subparagraphs 9.1 and 9.2 of
the proposed settlement;

4. Comments from Carroll Crawford;
5. Comments from BID;

6. Comments from City of Farmington dated July 30, 2004;

7. Whipple responses to remarks by Mr. Gary Horner, dated July 28, 2004;

8. Presentation to San Juan Water Commission, July 28, 2004;
9. Revised draft of proposed Settlement, dated July 9, 2004;

10. Status Report of ISC dated June 24, 2004 to NM Legislature Water
and Natural Resources Committee;

11. Letter from Karen Fisher to the Daily Times re IPRA request, dated
May 6, 2004;

12. IPRA request from Daily Times to ISC dated April 27, 2004;

13. Signed confidentiality agreements;

14. Possible wording for settlement from City of Gallup;

15. Various emails from ISC staff to Steve Cone re IPRA request; and

16 Letter from Senator Dominici to Governor Richardson dated April 7,
2004.



17. Draft Memorandum from John Whipple to San Juan Agricultural Water
Users Association, August 9, 2004

18. Gary Kirkpatrick presentation notes for Farmington City Council
meeting.

As noted in our previous correspondence, we charge a $0.20 fee for
duplication and $3.00 for maps. Please call me if you wish to arrange
a time and place to inspect the above documents.

Sincerely,

Dan Rubin
Interstate Stream Commission
(505) 476-0557

From: scone

Sent: Thursday, September 02, 2004 3:53 PM
To: Dan Rubin

Subject: email address

fyi
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